
William F. Maderer and Robert Nussbaum mentioned in New Jersey Herald 
article: "SCCC Trustee Calls For Dropping Engineering Firm Based on 
Probe"

August 25, 2014

Saiber attorneys William Maderer and Robert Nussbaum were recently mentioned in the New 
Jersey Herald article "SCCC Trustee Calls For Dropping Engineering Firm Based on Probe”.

To read the article, click here.
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http://www.njherald.com/story/26368098/sccc-trustee-calls-for-dropping-engineering-firm-based-on-probe#//
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